
 

 

 

 

 

Addendum No.1 
Issued: July 22, 2019  
RFP Name: District Wide Fire Extinguisher Inspections 

RFP# 2019-PUR-012 

The below are items that were discussed at the Pre-Bid meeting to include in bid: 

1. There should be a barcode applied to each fire extinguisher which will track the inspection timeframes.   
 

2. The extinguisher can be swapped out if it needs a hydro.  


